
PARISH NEWSLETTER 

PASTOR  
Rev. Hector J. Madrigal 

 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  
Fr. Alvin Tshuma  

 

DEACONS 
José Castañeda & John Renteria  

CONTACT US 
 

Office 806.355.5621  
 

Parish.office@stjosephamarillo.com 
 

4122 S Bonham St.  
Amarillo, TX 79110 

 

Office Hours:  
 

Mon - Thu: 8:30am to 3:30pm 
(Closed for lunch: 12pm - 1pm) 
Fridays: 8:30am to 12pm  

Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturdays: 5PM -  English  

Sundays: 9:30AM -  English / 12PM -  Spanish 
 

Weekday Mass Schedule  
Fridays: 11:30AM (for the most vulnerable)  

Tuesdays: 6:30PM–  (Spanish)  
Wednesdays: 6:30PM -  (English)  

Thursdays: 8:15AM - (English)  
 

Reconciliation  
Saturdays: 3:30 PM to 4:30PM  

 

Holy Hour  (first Thursday of every month at 7PM)  

JUNE 19, 2022 

CLICK HERE  
For Parish Prayer list  

806.355.5621
https://www.google.com/search?source=hp&ei=pyA3X89LyYy2Bfbtsig&q=4122+S+Bonham+St.++Amarillo%2C+TX+79110&oq=4122+S+Bonham+St.++Amarillo%2C+TX+79110&gs_lcp=CgZwc3ktYWIQAzICCCY6DggAEOoCELQCEJoBEOUCUNAeWNAeYNkpaAJwAHgAgAFviAFvkgEDMC4xmAEAoAECoAEBqgEHZ3dzLXdpe
https://www.google.com/search?source=hp&ei=pyA3X89LyYy2Bfbtsig&q=4122+S+Bonham+St.++Amarillo%2C+TX+79110&oq=4122+S+Bonham+St.++Amarillo%2C+TX+79110&gs_lcp=CgZwc3ktYWIQAzICCCY6DggAEOoCELQCEJoBEOUCUNAeWNAeYNkpaAJwAHgAgAFviAFvkgEDMC4xmAEAoAECoAEBqgEHZ3dzLXdpe
https://stjosephamarillo.com/mass-times
https://stjosephamarillo.com/parish-prayer-list
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Website & Parish Hub 
Visit our website for more details 

GOSPEL MEDITATION  
THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

Jesus went to those most in need. He forgave the sinner, ate with the outcast, defended, and fed those who were poor and hungry. He worked for true justice, risked 
being unpopular, willingly accepted suffering and death, and always stayed connected with his Abba, Father. Jesus also consistently reminded folks that God’s  
compassion, love, and mercy trump everything, even the law. This is the Christ that the Eucharist calls us to be. As we look around our churches, our towns and cities, 
and our world, there are many people who need to see the face and body of Christ. Some of those most in need may be right within our families. But it is always in the 
poorest of the poor and those most vulnerable that we find the greatest need. There are many who cannot function on their own. When the gift of the Eucharistic 
Christ takes root in our hearts, we can more readily see the face of Christ in others. 
 
Many people are vulnerable. Highest on that list are the homeless. They show us the face of Christ. Whatever the cause, to have no place to go and no place to call 
home takes a toll on the human spirit. For Jesus when there were hungry people, they were fed. God asks us to do the same … feed people. There are many who are 
hungry physically, emotionally, and spiritually. Gifted by the Eucharistic presence of Christ, we can bring them Christ. Who are the hungry around us and how can we 
feed them? 
 
When someone is hurting, you comfort them. When someone is hungry, you feed them. When someone needs clothes, you provide them. When someone is cold, you 
warm them. When someone is in prison, you visit them. With over a million people who are homeless and over a quarter of them children, it is important to ask the 
question, “why?” and strategize for ways to lessen or alleviate the problem. Nevertheless, we are not off the hook for responding to the immediate needs that present 
themselves at our doors. Whether a person’s current station in life is self-imposed or the result of being victimized, they are sacred vessels. We cannot lock the door 
and send them away and still believe we bear the Eucharistic presence of Christ. It doesn’t work like that. 

https://stjosephamarillo.com/parish-hub
https://stjosephamarillo.com/parish-hub
https://stjosephamarillo.com/raffle-tickets
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WEEKLY COLLECTION REPORT 

Projected  Collection $ 6,160.00 

Sunday Collection  $ 4,278.56  

Online Collection $ 1,795.00  

FOR WEEK OF  :    06/12/2022 

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL PLEDGE 
 

The United Catholic Appeal is a 10-month campaign and runs 
from July 1 through June 30th. Please Remember to return 

you pledge card. If you are interested in learning more about 
the UCA. Please click below for a brochure and the letter 

from our Most Reverend Patrick J. Zurek Bishop of Amarillo 

CLICK HERE R E M E M B E R  M E  

https://stjosephamarillo.com/give
https://stjosephamarillo.com/
https://d2y1pz2y630308.cloudfront.net/2143/documents/2021/4/UCA 2021-2022 Brochure English-4.pdf

